
 

 

 

 

Notice to members – change in Directorship 

Tony Hopper is stepping down as a Club Director.  

Since joining the Board 4 years ago, Tony has been a positive 

contributor to the team that has overseen the growth of the Club and 

its continued success. His business acumen and real estate knowledge 

has been greatly appreciated. 

We thank Tony for his contribution and service to the Club and wish 

him well. 

We’re pleased to announce that filling the casual vacancy left by Tony 

is Dany Gruosso, a knowledgeable leader who comes to the Board with 

28 years of experience in business, with the last 15 years in digital 

eCommerce as the Managing Director of Sticky Tickets Pty Ltd. Prior to 

this Dany was a Managing Director of numerous hospitality businesses 

servicing ASX 500 companies. Dany has a Diploma in Business 

Management and Hospitality. His contribution to the community is 

recognised through the rebates and donations made to numerous 

local charities and community groups. Dany is passionate about 

customer service and looks forward to sharing his experience and 

knowledge with the Board. 

Pursuant to rule 32.2 of the club’s constitution, the Board have 

determined to appoint Dany to fill the casual vacancy due to his 

business and hospitality expertise, and he’s a welcome addition to the 

Board of Directors. I know you’ll join me in welcoming him. 

 
William Drury 
President 
01 July 2022 


